
 

 

 

 

 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Last Monday was the final day for our Kindergarten transition program. We had so much 

fun having Zoe, Isabelle, Talia, George and Jody joining us in our classroom for the past 

month. We hope they had a great time learning the routines of our classroom, and we 

are sure they are more than ready to start big school next year. 

 

 
Presentation Night 

Presentation night will be held at the Caragabal Hall on Thursday 8th December, 

commencing at 5.30pm. The evening will consist of the presentation of awards, the 

student’s performance of the play ‘Frozen’, the announcement of the next year’s school 

captain and leadership team, followed by dinner catered by the Caragabal P&C.  

Please let the school know if you would like to attend.  

 

Year 6 Farewell 

A farewell lunch and presentation for our departing Year 6 students will be held on the 

last day of term. Could the parents of the Year 6 students please send in some photos of 

their child to be included in the celebration slide show.  
 

School Reports 

Our school reports will be sent home during Week 10. Please contact the school if you 

would like to organise a time to meet with your child’s teacher. 
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Swimming 

School swimming in Grenfell started today. Everyone was so excited to go and get in the 

pool. We will be swimming for 10 days. Really happy with the level of commitment and 

positive attitude from everyone. 

 

Frozen 

Our Frozen play is coming along really well. Everyone has been working really hard 

during the practices and putting in a lot of effort. We have also been going down to the 

hall and working on cleaning and measuring the stage. 

 

Garden 

The year 6’s have been working on getting all the weeds out of our multiple gardens. We 

also picked some of the beetroots last week and are super excited by how well they 

turned out.  

 

Sport 

For sport the K-6s have been playing AFL. For the past two weeks we have split the game 

into two separate sports for fairness. Last week George and I helped run the K-2 sport 

which we both really enjoyed. 

By Lizzie 
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WK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

8 

28/11 

School Swimming (2 

weeks) 

29/11 30/11 1/12 2/12 

 

9 

5/12 6/12 7/12 8/12 

Presentation Night 

9/12 

Colour Run 

 

10 

12/12 13/12 14/12 15/12 16/12 

Year 6 Farewell 

11 19/12 

Staff Development 

Day 

20/12 

Staff Development 

Day 

   



 

 

     



 

 

 

LIGHTS & MAILBOX COMPETITION 
 

Anyone wanting to enter please call Donna on 6347 5230,  
so we know who needs to be judged. 

 
Judging will take place on Thursday 15th December. 

 
WINNERS will be announced at the street party! 

 
Thank you from the Hall Committee! 

 



 

 


